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Miss Rowland’s message ... 

I hope you have all had a lovely half term holiday. It has been a joy to hear about the 
children's adventures near and far. I have had the pleasure of being in and out of all 
classes in Pre-Prep. In Nursery, the children have been exploring pumpkins, making 
firework puppets and working on their cutting skills. The Reception children continued 
the Bonfire Night theme and had a wonderful time in the woods on Thursday drawing 
huge firework pictures with Mr Pearce. During Year 1 PE, the children had a great time 
learning a new game called 'Pacman'. There was so much laughter and excitement and 
they can't wait to play it again! I know how excited the Year 2 children have been to 
receive their parts in the forthcoming Nativity play. We definitely have some budding 
actors in Pre-Prep. Thanks goes to all the staff in Pre-Prep for making it another fun 
filled week for the children. I hope you all have a super weekend and that you enjoy 
some Bonfire Night celebrations.   

Follow me on twitter: @YarmPrePrep   



Firework Fun 

The Year One children have exploded back into action after their holiday with a week of firework themed 
work. Careful consideration for how to stay safe inspired us to make useful posters to help other         
children. The children also made some amazing firework shapes in their dancing performances.  



Celebrations 
 

During our topic lessons, we have been learning about the celebration of Diwali. We have created diva 
lamps and firework pictures to represent this festival of light.  



Bonfire Night 

The Nursery children have enjoyed learning about Bonfire Night. There have been many activities for the 
children to explore including painting, making playdough and drawing pictures of fireworks.   



Shadows 

A discussion about changing from British Summer Time to Greenwich Mean Time led to the children      
observing the diminishing sunlight during Monday afternoon. The children drew round each other’s 
shadows.  



October Holiday School 



Amelia S 

 

 

 

Autumn Term Stay and Play Sessions 

Nursery—Thursday 17th November—2-3pm 

Reception—Friday 11th November—8.45-9.30am 

Year 1—Thursday 10th November—8.50—9.30am 

Year 2—Thursday 17th November 8.45—9.30am 

Further information to follow shortly.  

Amelia A Harry 

Flu Vaccinations 

The School Aged Immunisation Service will be 
coming into School on Thursday 1st December 
2022 to administer the nasal flu spray to children 
from Reception to Year 6. If you would like your 
child to receive this vaccination, please provide 
consent using the link below no later than      
Thursday 24th November 2022.  

https://www.hdftsais.co.uk/Forms/Flu 

School Code: HD111771 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Mrs Wheatley 

 

You can find the Yarm 
School Calendar by 

clicking here 

https://www.yarmcalendar.org/week.aspx?ID=274
https://www.yarmcalendar.org/week.aspx?ID=274
https://www.yarmcalendar.org/week.aspx?ID=274


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


